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Great American Shakeout drill will happen at 10:17 on 10/17.
Health and Human Services is going to have a Vaping Information night in our Annex on 10/16
Adult education we are officially transporting 1 adult ed student to LTCC

On 10/2 1 did a homeless student education/PD for the staff. Went over how we ID homeless
students based on the McKinney-Vento Homeless Assistance Act. The basic information is:

e (a) Children sharing housing due to economic hardship or loss of housing;

e (b) Children living in "motels, hotels, trailer parks, or camp grounds due to lack of alternative
accommodations”

e (c) Children living in "emergency or transitional shelters"

e (d) Children whose primary nighttime residence is not ordinarily used as a regular sleeping
accommodation (e.g. park benches, etc.)

e (e) Children living in "cars, parks, public spaces, abandoned buildings, substandard housing, bus or
train stations... "™

The McKinney-Vento Act also ensures homeless children transportation to and from school free of
charge, allowing children to attend their school of origin (last school enrolled or the school they attended
when they first became homeless) regardless of what district the family resides in. It further requires
schools to register homeless children even if they lack normally required documents, such as
immunization records ov proof of residence

Another Key component is:

Local school districts must appoint Local Education Liaisons to ensure that school staff are aware of
these rights, to provide public notice to homeless families (at shelters and at school) and to facilitate
access to school and transportation service

I am the local Liaison. I have trained the staff, and we have posted homeless educational posters
throughout the Alpine community.

Lia and I went to a contract negations/bargaining training last week. We have two more
sessions. We both learned a great deal at the training.

We have finished with our local indicators for the LCAP.

We are moving forward with the Schoolwise all call for parents. Hit a small glitch with ELC
staff and parents, but figure at this point we could call all of the families at the ELC if we need to
close school or late start in the next few weeks while we solve the grouping problem.

Native Liaison started last week. Everyone loves her and all that she is doing for our students.
Ashley started in the after-school program last week. All is going well
New website is currently being built

New board policy and meeting online (Gamut) will be implemented soon.



